
current hospital
facility.

To deal with the
unfortunate realities
of the  Middle East,
the Underground
Sheltered Hospital
has been built to
withstand the
impact of missiles
and provide protec-
tion from chemical
and biological
attack. This facility
lies at the base of
the Medical Pavilion.

Contact us about
how you can visit the
Herzog Hospital and
get a free tour to see
this great work
first-hand!

Thanks to your
support and
donations there are
a lot of changes
taking place at
Herzog Hospital.

The construction
of the Editha and
Dr. Heinz E.
Samson Medical
Pavilion, which is
located along side
the current Hospital
Building, is
proceeding at a
rapid pace.

The new Pavilion
will consist of six
floors of clinical

departments and two
basement floors and
will add 240 much
needed beds. This
should enable the
hospital to expand to

fulfill the
needs of the
21st century
with the ever
growing
elderly
population,
including
many
Holocaust

survivors.

Construction is
going
according to
plan to
occupy the

first department
by January 2014.

The new Pavilion will
tower over and
alongside the

Amazing things are Happening at Herzog Hospital!

By your American Friends of Herzog Hospital (AFHH)
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The Medical Pavilion

is taking shape.
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Herzog Hospital before

construction began.

The Medical Pavilion

is under construction.

AFHH Board Member
Lou Brilleman and

his family visited Herzog
to see the construction.

Thank You !
Over 80% of AFHH’s
funding comes from
individuals like you. Your gifts
help us, help Herzog, help
Israel. Please take a moment to
make a tax deductible
contribution to the American
Friends of Herzog Hospital.

And remember, we are deeply
grateful to the many
compassionate individuals who
make it possible for Herzog
Hospital help the patients and
people
of Israel.

To Donate: Visit www.afherzoghospital.org/donate or Call (212)683-3702
136 East 57th Street, Suite 803 New York, NY 10022 • Help Us, Help Herzog, Help Israel

Welcome to our Newest

Board Members!

 Mr. Marcelo

Messer

 Ms. Shannon

Block

 Mr. Isaac

Reshad

“A Beautiful Place”,

Or “A Dazzling
Dream”.

The competition
lasted for five months
and during that time
13,000 entries, from
coast to
coast,
were
received.

Our Canadian Friends
of Herzog Hospital
and The Woodbridge
Art School and Gallery
developed awareness
of Herzog throughout
Canada by holding a
nationwide art compe-
tition.

Children and
adolescents from the
ages of 5 to 19 were
asked to create art-
work that reflected
one of the following:

“A Memorable
Moment”,

On January 13, 2013,
700 people attended
an Award Ceremony
where 25 entries were
chosen as Grand Prize
Winners. Their art will
hang in rooms in the
new Medical Pavilion.

Congratulations to
the 13,000

participants and
our Canadian Friends!

Photos of Our American Friends!

Send us your photos at: Photos@afherzoghospital.org

Windows To The World - Kids Helping Kids
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To Donate: Visit www.afherzoghospital.org/donate or Call (212)683-3702
136 East 57th Street, Suite 803 New York, NY 10022 • Help Us, Help Herzog, Help Israel

Questions,
Comments & Thoughts?

E-Mail us at
Info@afherzoghospital.org

It is with
a heavy
heart
that we
report to
you that
a short
time
after the Brain Research
and Beyond Symposium
and after recovering from
being hospitalized by
injury and illness, our
esteemed Mr. Burton "Burt"
G. Greenblatt passed away
in his sleep. His funeral
was held on April 15th,
2013 at the Jewish Center
of Teaneck. Unfortunately,
this issue was completed
prior to his passing. In the
following issue we will
highlight Burt's life,
accomplishments and
advice as shared by his
family and friends in light
of his passing.
Baruch Dayan Haemet.

Get Social
with Us!

Facebook

Twitter

LinkedIn

Herzog Hospital Happenings Around the World Newsletter
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Mazel Tov to our

American Friends, Lyon

Lenny Roth & Marisa Potter

on their

Marriage !

May you be showered with

love and happiness as you

begin a beautiful life

together !

Brain Research and Beyond Symposium,

Honoring our Board Members

Anne and Burt Greenblatt

The AFHH and the

Jewish Center of

Teaneck held an un-

usual event on

March 10th, 2013:

Brain Research and

Beyond, a

symposium in honor

of two incredible

congregants and

Board Members of

the AFHH, Anne and

Burt Greenblatt.

Over the last 50

years they have

actively participated

in, led and

organized many

philanthropic events

for Herzog Hospital.

The Jewish Center’s

own Rabbi Lawrence

Zierler led the event

and shared a story

about how Herzog

Hospital ‘saved’ his

life when he was ill

in Israel.

Dr. Yehezkel Caine,

CEO of Herzog

Hospital, and

Dr. Daniel Javitt,

a

Professor at

Columbia University,

gave fascinating

overviews on the

brain, interactions

with different

disorders/diseases

that are commonly

experi-

enced by

patients of

the Hospital and how

medical technologies

have changed over the

years.

At the conclusion of the

symposium, Dr. Caine

and Jason Sigman,

National Director of

Advancement Planning

for AFHH, presented a

lifetime achievement

gift was presented to

the Greenblatt family,

in honor of Anne and

Burt Greenblatt.

Donna Zisholtz

accepts AFHH achievement

gift on behalf of

Anne and Burt Greenblatt.

Schmoozing before

the Symposium.

“Rabbi Lawrence

Zierler shared a

story about how

Herzog Hospital

‘saved’ his life

when he was ill

in Israel.”

To Donate: Visit www.afherzoghospital.org/donate or Call (212)683-3702
136 East 57th Street, Suite 803 New York, NY 10022 • Help Us, Help Herzog, Help Israel

Milestones & Mitzvahs
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“As the bombs and

missiles fell and

sirens screamed,

Herzog’s ICTP spent

many hours helping

Israeli parents and

children…”
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Dr. Caine, who served as the

Surgeon General of the Israeli

Air force, explained from a

military  perspective the

situation that

was occurring

in Jerusalem.

As the bombs

and missiles

fell and sirens screamed,

Herzog’s Israel Center for the

Treatment of Psychotrauma

(ICTP) spent many hours

helping Israeli parents and

children cope with the on-

slaught of missiles.

The ICTP provided a hotline

to help and guide parents

through parenting issues that

arise out of traumatic events.

Herzog’s ICTP continues to

help those exposed to trauma

in Israel and around the

world.

Solidarity Event hosted by Edmond J. Safra Synagogue and

the American Friends of Herzog Hospital

In the midst of the

fighting and missiles

being launched into Israel

during Operation Pillar of

Defense, a beautiful

Solidarity Event was held.

Rabbi Elie Abadie and the

Edmond J. Safra

Synagogue in

Manhattan

welcomed

congregants

and friends

to eat, sing

and hear

first-hand about what was

going on in Israel.

At a packed solidarity

meeting for Israel,

Herzog Hospital Happenings Around the World Newsletter

Rabbi Elie Abadie and
Dr. Caine join hands
in support of Israel.

Jason Sigman, Shamai Keinan,
Rabbi Elie Abadie, Tony Berkowitz

and Dr. Yehezkel Caine
(pictured left to right)

Trauma affects many of us.

To Donate: Visit www.afherzoghospital.org/donate or Call (212)683-3702
136 East 57th Street, Suite 803 New York, NY 10022 • Help Us, Help Herzog, Help Israel


